
 
  
  

PRESENTATION OF THE SPECIAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 

Mark Gabrylczyk, Executive Director of Special Services, will present the annual update 
of services provided by our Special Education Department. This presentation will 
provide information on how the team works with the new Multi-Tiered Systems of 
Support Coordinators for academic and behavior support across the general education 
population. In addition, he will update the Trustees on the evaluation timelines and the 
number of evaluations completed thus far. He will share the eligibility categories for 
special education services, the transition of the dyslexia program to special education, 
and the corrective actions the district is taking to address the Significant 
Disproportionality issue regarding discipline placements for children receiving special 
education services.  


